
Dear Member Associations, 

  

Please note that the venue for Indonesia Open Grand Prix 2012 will be in 

Palembang (South Sumatera) instead of Samarinda, East Kalimantan. 

  

This tournament will be held on 25 – 30 September 2012. 

  

The tournament invitation will be sent in due course. 

  

Best regards, 

  

Noridah Jamil 
Badminton World Federation 
Website: www.bwfbadminton.org 
 

http://www.bwfbadminton.org/

